
A DIVISION OF FARRAR, STRAUS & GIROUX, INC. 

19 UNION SQUARE WEST, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10003

August 29, 1972

212 675-3000

Mr. Perry D. Trafford, Jr.
Perris, Bangs, Davis, Trafford & Syz 
74 Trinity Place
New York, N.Y. 10006

Dear Mr. Trafford:

Thank you for your letter of August 25 concerning the 
Nell Dorr photographs which appear in CHILDREN OF 
MANY LANDS.

After receiving your earlier letter, I wrote to Mr. 
Helmut Kruger of Hanns Reich Verlag to check on the 
exclusivity of the rights to these pictures.- We have 
received an answer from his assistant, Mrs. Renate 
Brzenczek, stating that she had checked with Mr.
Reich and that they, and therefore we, do not have the 
exclusive rights.

Therefore, Mrs. Wilder of Ginn and Company is free to 
negotiate directly with Mrs. Dorr.

Enclosed is a copy of our agreement with Hanns Reich 
Verlag. If you need information about Nell Dorr's 
contract with the German publisher, you may write 
either, to Mr. Krüger or Mrs. Brzenczek, Hanns Reich 
Verlag, McGraw-Hill Book Company, 4000 Düsseldorf, 
Graf-Adolf-Str. 43, Germany,

Cordially,

Mary Ellen Wans 
Hill and Wang

MEW:rh
Enclosure

cc: Mrs. Elizabeth F. Wilder 
Ginn and Company

Mr. Helmut Kruger 
Hanns Reich Verlag


